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 Dear Secretary of State for Transport,

Please take this email as my objection to the TWAO for the proposal by Network Rail to acquire rights and take
temporary possession of land to operate the compound (currently occupied by Jewson Ltd, 239 Horn Lane,
Acton, W3 9ED.

As a resident of Acton, who will be directly affected, I vehemently believe that the proposal will negatively
impact Actonians in all areas of working and home life.

I am more than happy to discuss further with you in this regard and would consider it good practice that you
confirm receipt of my objection.

Kind regards,

Myron Kuszta

Sent from my iPad
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